
To: <sc_dev_hfp@legco.gov.hk> 
From: "Kenneth Lo"  
Date: 12/01/2009 10:52AM 
Subject: Preserve bus station at the piers to outlying islands 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs,  
 
I am a resident in Peng Chau. I write to express my strong request to preserve the bus 
stations/stops at the piers to outlying islands near the IFC. Please do not allow any 
proposal to relocate any of them elsewhere.  We need bus services to go to Wanchai, 
Causeway Bay, Mad-levels, Sheung Wan, Western, etc.  
 
If any grand new building is bound to be constructed, we should provide good bus 
stations/stops at its ground floor. The bus stations, taxi stands, etc., in Exchange Square 
are some examples.  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Kenneth Lo  
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